
Multicultural Day Webpage 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that we are launching a Blacktown South PS Multicultural Webpage, 
showcasing the colourful and dynamic cultures of our Blacktown South Public School Community. 
  
Family Video Contributions 
Students and their families are invited to submit a 2-minute video sharing an aspect of their culture. It 
may include a cultural dance, song, speaking in a home language or a short cooking demonstration. 
 
These videos will be uploaded to a live webpage. Please note - this webpage will be visible to the 
general public.  
 
How to Contribute  
1. If you would like to contribute to our multicultural webpage, please upload the video on the Google 

Classroom before 10th May 2023. 
 
Videos can be submitted through the BSPS Harmony Google Classroom. All Years 3-6 students 
should be aware of how to access the Google space, through the student portal. We ask that parents 
of K-2 students contact their child’s class teacher via Seesaw, to request their child’s username and 
password information (if your child is unsure or unaware of the details).  The Google Classroom code 
is 7ericip. 
 
Or  
 
2. If you are unable to upload the video, please send it into school on a clearly labelled USB. 

 
Important Information: All videos will be screened prior to being uploaded.  
 
Additional Information: If a cultural group of students or families would like to make a group 
contribution, such as a dance and need a space after school, such as our school hall – please 
contact Mrs Zouriakas to discuss.  
 
We thank you for your support and look forward to seeing you at our Harmony Day Parade.  
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Bowmer      Miss Serena Doorey & Miss Rabiah Hakimi 
Principal       Harmony Webpage Coordinators   
      


